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Dates to Remember: 
8/24 – Garden 
Beautification Day 
 9/26 – Gardening & 
Spanish start 
8/30 – Community 
Helper Day! 
9/2 – No School – Labor 
Day 
 
 
Thank you so much for 
all of the donations 
from the Helping Hearts 
board.  I appreciate it 
very much! 
 
Thank you volunteers 
who are able to make it 
on Friday, August 30th to 
share with the kids what 
you do.  We are looking 
forward to it! 
 
 

 
 

Our first week at school was a success! The students 
are doing amazing with new routines and 
procedures each day, and learning more about each 
other.   
 
Next week, we will begin our beginning of the year 
testing.  Students will be tested in math, reading, 
science, and writing.  We will test throughout each 
day with frequent breaks.  Testing at the beginning 
of the year can be stressful for students.  Please 
make sure kids have a hearty breakfast & lots of 
sleep next week! 
 
Students will NOT have any homework next week.  
We will start the following week. 
 
Garden Beautification Day is Saturday, August 24th 
from 8-12.  Please try to come!  The biggest job is to 
prepare the track for Morning Mile.  It takes a lot of 
helping hands!  Bring your family & enjoy some 
outdoor time together. 
 
Thank you for everyone’s help getting our class off 
to a great start! 

 
 

Word of the Week (WOW) 

Kindness 
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